
 
 
Dear Music Supporter, 
 
Westfield High School has always provided its students with exceptional opportunities to excel in both 
academics and extracurricular activities since its Grand Opening in 2000. Our 16-time Virginia Honor Band 
program has consistently showcased the outstanding talent and commitment of our students, who have worked 
tirelessly to reach this milestone. The Westfield High School Band Boosters Organization supports this award-
winning program by seeking donations, financial support, and volunteers from individuals, businesses, and 
community organizations. We are a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization that strives to provide opportunities for all 
Westfield High School Band Program students to have an enriching musical education and opportunities beyond 
what the school’s curriculum and/or funds can supply. 
 

May we rely on your tax-deductible support for our Award-Winning Band Program? 
 
To ensure that our band program continues to thrive, we are seeking corporate sponsorship from respected 
organizations like yours. By partnering with us, you will not only support our talented young musicians but also 
gain valuable exposure and demonstrate your commitment to the local community. Your donation will help 
maximize the finances received through student participation fees and fundraising. It also helps the Booster 
organization provide students with performance opportunities, instrument purchases, maintenance of 
equipment, off-set competition expenses, camps, professional training, and scholarships. 
 

In return, we will advertise each individual, business, or organization as a generous supporter of music at our 
school and community activities. Sponsors are acknowledged in many ways including: 

● Thank You Sponsor banner near where thousands of parents, friends, and supporters attend 
various athletic events. The banner is also displayed inside the school during music concerts. 

● Acknowledgment in Winter, Spring, and Jazz concert programs. Programs are web-based and can 
include a direct link to your business website. 

● Recognition on Social Media sites (Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook) 
● Contact Information Links on the Westfield High School Band website (westfieldband.org) 
● Certificate of Thanks to display at your place of business. 
● NEW For the 2023 season, logo placement on marching uniforms and guard panels for the DRIVE TO 

SURVIVE marching show.  
 
Westfield High School has a long tradition of excellence, including participating in the 125th Tournament of 
Roses Parade on January 1, 2014, and the Pearl Harbor Memorial Parade on December 7, 2022. The program 
currently has concert, symphonic, and percussion classes that meet each day in school. Extra-curricular 
ensembles include the Westfield High School Marching Band and Color Guard, Jazz Ensemble, Indoor Drumline, 
and Winterguard. Students in the band program are required to keep their grades up and participate in 
practices, performances, and competitions 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting the band program at Westfield High School.  
 
Respectfully, 
Mike Moore, Fundraising Chair, Westfield Band Boosters Organization 



 
 

Westfield Band Corporate Sponsorship Levels 
 
SULLY LEVEL $250 

● Sponsorship Level listing in the band program 
● Name on the band website (westfieldband.org) 
● Framed Certificate to display at your business 

 
CUB RUN LEVEL $500 

● Sully Level PLUS 
● Name and company logo on the band website (westfieldband.org) 
● Social Media “Shout Out” 1x per year 
● ¼ Page Color Ad and Sponsorship Level Listing in Band Programs 

 
WESTFIELD LEVEL $1000 

● Cub Run Level PLUS 
● Name and company logo w/link on the band website (westfieldband.org) 
● ½ Page Color Ad and Sponsorship Level Listing in Band Programs 
● Social Media “Shout Out” 4x per year 
● Name and company logo on Sponsorship Banner in or near Westfield Stadium Complex 

 
BULLDOG LEVEL $2000 

● Westfield Level PLUS 
● Full Page Color Ad and Sponsorship Level Listing in Band Programs 
● Social Media “Shout Out” 11 x per year (August Band Camp – June) 
● Company logo strategically placed on marching band uniforms and guard panels for DRIVE TO 

SURVIVE 2023 marching band show 
 
 
  



 
 

CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP FORM 

BUSINESS NAME:  
 

ADDRESS:  
 

CITY:  STATE:  ZIP:  
 

BUSINESS PHONE:  
 

MAIN CONTACT NAME:  
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

BUSINESS WEBSITE ADDRESS:  
 

SIGNATURE:  DATE:  
 

SPONSOR LEVEL:  Bulldog $2,000  Westfield $1,000 Cub Run $500 Sully $250 
 
PAYMENT INFORMATION: Check # _______ $ __ 
 

Payments are also accepted online via PayPal on our website: westfieldband.org. Add a 2.5% 
processing fee to your selected sponsorship level. 
 
Please make checks payable to Westfield High School Band Boosters and mail this form and 
payment to 4700 Stonecroft Blvd, Chantilly, VA 20151 
 
Please email all artwork/business logos to Mike Moore, Fundraising Chair, 
fundraising@westfieldband.org 
 
Our Tax ID #: 20-5060403. You will receive a sponsorship acknowledgment letter upon processing 
of payment. 

mailto:fundraising@westfieldband.org

